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Notice to Contractors 

 

State Funded Project 

IAR #001-000-010 

Prattville #018-008 

 
 

Sealed bids for the construction of South Park Drive & South Park Lane shall be received by Cathy 
Dickerson, City Clerk, at the city hall, 101 West Main Str, Prattville, AL 36067 until   2 pm      on     June 5      , 
2018, and then will be publicly opened and read aloud in the City Council Chambers.  No bids shall be 
accepted after this time.   
 
The bracket estimate on this project is from $1,100,000 to $1,800,000.  This is just for general information to 
contractors and bonding companies on the size & complexity of the project.  It should not be used in 
preparing the bid.   
 
The project will construct a new location roadway of approximately 2400 lf.  Work will include earthwork, 
drainage, and pavement construction.  The project shall be completed in 180 calendar days.   
 
Plans and specifications can be viewed at the city engineer’s office.  The bid package may be obtained in 
PDF format by emailing your request to Matt Stoops, P.E. at mstoops@sain.com.   
 
All bidders must be licensed by the State of Alabama Licensing Board of General Contractors, as required by 
Chapter 8 of Title 34 of the Code of Alabama 1975, as amended. 
 
All bidders must be prequalified per ALDOT Special Provision 18-LPA3.   
 
All bids must be submitted on bid forms furnished and must be in a sealed envelope.  A bid bond is required. 
The owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive any informality in the bidding process.  No 
bid may be withdrawn after the time opening has passed.  The City of Prattville reserves the right to hold the 
bids for a period of 30 days after of receiving bids until notice of award. 
 
A Pre-Bid Conference is required and will be at 10 am on May 24

th
 at the 101 W Main Street, Prattville, AL.   
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